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Rhoades, Wendy Late Backup
From: Gqsosa@cs com

Sent: Monday, October 27, 2008 2'44 PM

Cc: AmMvM^Btefauliauiî tfWNf̂ fffM^

Subject: Re: Ordinance for 608-610 Radam zoning, Case C14-2008-0116

Wendy, The Southwood Neighborhood Association representatives agreed to the proposed draft ordinance
change as noted by Mr. Portnoy below. The ordinance PART 2 A to be deleted in its entirety, and PART 2 B to
remain in the ordinance Please let me know if you have any questions. Thanks, lupe sosa 565-1649

In a message dated 10/24/2008 10'06:06 AM Central Standard Time, sportnoy@austin.rr com writes-

Lupe,

It was good to visit with you at Council chambers last night. Sorry for any miscommunications
that occurred previously

To memorialize our mutual understanding of the language that is acceptable to all parties
regarding Zoning Ordinance 014-2008-0116 concerning the property located at 608 &610
Radam Lane and for the benefit of Zoning Case Manager Wendy Rhoades and City of Austin
legal staff, the applicant and Southwood Neighborhood Association hereby state the following

Language in Part 2, Subsection A, as shown in the attached draft ordinance, may be deleted in its
entirety.

Language in Part 2, Subsection B shall remain as shown in the attached draft ordinance.

If you and your organization concur, please state so in a "Reply to All" message and Wendy will
proceed with processing a re-draft of this proposed ordinance for 2nd and 3rd readings by the
City Council on its November 6th Consent Agenda.

Many thanks

11/3/2008



i or z

MBL 512415.5890

11/3/2008


